
 

“Notice of Public Meeting to Discuss Budget” 

 San Jacinto College District will hold a public budget hearing meeting by 

videoconference on Monday, August 3, 2020, at 7 p.m. in the Board Room, Suite A1.104, of the 

Thomas S. Sewell District Administration Building, located at 4624 Fairmont Parkway, 

Pasadena, Texas.  

 The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the College District’s budget that will determine 

the tax rate that will be adopted.  Members of the public may access the live-stream of this 

meeting as follows: www.sanjac.edu/board-meeting-videos 

 Public participation in the discussion is invited.  Members of the public who desire to 

address the Board must comply with the following registration procedures:  

A link to a public comments form is available at: www.sanjac.edu/request-speak-to-board. The 

form must be completed prior to 6:50 p.m. on August 3, 2020, but members of the public are 

encouraged to complete the form an hour prior to the start of the meeting to allow time to receive 

call-in information and sufficient time to join the meeting. 

 A regular meeting by videoconference of the Board of Trustees will be held immediately 

after at which time adoption of the 2020-2021 budget will be considered.  

 The proposed budget will be available for inspection beginning on July 31, 2020, in the 

office of the Vice Chancellor, Fiscal Affairs, Room A1.202, 4624 Fairmont Parkway, Pasadena, 

Texas.  

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sanjac.edu%2Fboard-meeting-videos&data=02%7C01%7CDianne.Duron%40sjcd.edu%7C5f92ea11e1ae4b44999e08d82ff95304%7C514efd408efe4f15819f34e56acf1562%7C0%7C0%7C637312095166859547&sdata=7BT%2Bw%2BkiWJvvYiOOLSIkz8cq8ABXiVNz%2FSbobBU6wvA%3D&reserved=0
http://www.sanjac.edu/request-speak-to-board

